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Communiqué

ADMISSIONS FOR ACADEMIC YEAR
2024/2025
Undergraduate Programmes

The University of Mauritius is still offering seats according to
applicants’ ranking and the registration process will continue until the

maximum is reached on programmes offered for Academic Year
2024 /2025.

Some programmes where there are still vacant seats will soon be
re-advertised. Additional programmes will also be advertised.
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